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November 10, 2008 
 
Equipment Authorization Division 
Office Of Engineering Technology 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbus, MD 21046 
 
Ref: BZB15HT 
 
Dear Sirs: 
  
Azden Corp. requests acceptance of the labeling proposed described below for its 
transmitter identified as BZB15HT. The subject is a handheld UHF band wireless 
transmitter shown in figure 1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Figure 1. 
 
Because the transmitter is composed of operating controls and battery access cover, 
and because the housing is round and would allow the label to be easily removed  
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during handling we feel that attaching the label inside and on the back side of the 
battery compartment is the best location. 
 
The consumer packaging for this model requires the user to remove the battery cover to 
insert the batteries making the label readily visible to the user and its placement assures 
that it will remain in place as it is protected from physical abuse during the life of the 
devise. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
 
 
 
 
Toyohiko Tokitomo 
General Manager 
 
 
 
 


